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Welcome back to MISD Connect!
As the school year continues on, we have even more to be #MISDProud about! The Midlothian High
School cross country team and the Heritage tennis team all had state quali�ers and were honored at
the November Board meeting. We celebrated and honored our veterans at our campuses and thanked
them for their commitment to our country. And, of course, our fantastic teachers give our students
opportunities to learn and grow each day! To stay updated on the amazing things happening across
MISD, follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.

Our district is playoff-bound!
The Heritage volleyball team competes against Needville in the state semi�nal playoffs on Thursday,
November 15 at the Garland ISD Curtis Culwell Center at 7 p.m. (Please note the Curtis Culwell Center
has a clear bag policy and a ban on noisemakers.) The MHS football team plays against Red Oak for
the Bi-District Championship Friday, November 16 at Billie Goodloe Stadium at 7:30 p.m. Also on
Friday, the Heritage football team takes on Kilgore in the �rst round of playoffs at City Bank Stadium
at 7 p.m. Good luck to our teams this week!

https://www.facebook.com/MidloISD/
https://twitter.com/MidlothianISD
https://www.instagram.com/midlothianisd/


J.R. Irvin Zoning
The School Board approved the elementary attendance boundaries for the 2019-2020 school year at
the November Board meeting. For more information about how the zones were determined and the
transportation changes, visit www.misd.gs/zoning.

Middle School No. 3 Zoning Committee
With Middle School No. 3 opening in August 2020, MISD will charge a community committee to make a
recommendation for the middle school attendance boundaries. The committee will represent each
elementary zone from both large and small subdivisions, and participation will be determined by a
nomination process and a lottery.
 
2019 Committee Timeline

August - Begin the nomination process and selection
September - October - Weekly committee meetings
October - Present initial recommendation to the Board
October - November - Community input and committee review
November - Committee makes the �nal recommendation to the Board
December - Board takes �nal action on the attendance zones

http://www.misd.gs/zoning


Parent University on December 4
We invite our eighth-grade parents to join us for our next Parent University on Tuesday, December 4 at
6:00 p.m. The incoming Midlothian High School session will be in the MHS Auditorium, and the
incoming Heritage High School session will be in the Heritage Cafetorium.
 
Our counselors will discuss:

Graduation requirements
Personal graduation plans
CTE, �ne arts and other electives
Advanced Placement and Dual Credit courses
GPA and grading guidelines

 
We look forward to seeing you there!



Purchase your tickets now for Elf Jr!
The Midlothian High School production of "Elf Jr." is almost here! Catch the show on November 29, 30
and December 1 at 7 p.m. and December 2 at 2 p.m., and you can purchase your tickets at
http://bit.ly/MHSElf. This show is sure to be fun for the whole family!

http://bit.ly/MHSElf


Thanksgiving Holiday
We wish you a happy and safe Thanksgiving holiday! MISD will be closed Monday, November 19 -
Friday, November 23.

Facebook @MidlothianISD

About Us

100 Walter Stephenson Road, … info@misd.gs

972-775-8296 misd.gs/
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